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Hello, 

I am concerned about the proposal to move the Powerhouse Museum to Parramatta as I feel it 
will be less accessible to tourists at Parramatta, and attendance would therefore drop. 

Should a decision be made to move the Museum, consideration should be given to moving it to 
Cockatoo Island, to consolidate and better preserve the material there. 

Thank you. 
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